



The list below represents the actions that are known to be outstanding from previous General Meetings with a relevant update against each.
These actions will either be closed or carried forward at the next General Meeting.

Ref	Action	Owner
Pre 2015#1	<p>In view of the ongoing shortage of officials and marshals, consider how this might be improved with particular focus on creation of an appropriate incentive scheme to promote recruitment and retention.</p> <p><i>2015 09 update: This is still an ongoing action. There will be an update at the September meeting.</i></p> <p><i>2015 11 update: Ongoing action – verbal update at meeting</i></p> <p><i>2016 03 update: Ongoing action – JC has nominations for “money can’t buy” experience prizes. These will be decided and awarded soon. The MSA are doing something nationally but this may not address the issue locally.</i></p> <p><i>2016 06 update</i></p> <p><i>Marshals selected for awards:</i></p> <p><i>Wilma Davidson - SRC/STRC</i></p> <p><i>Lisa Stephen- Racing</i></p> <p><i>Stewart Paton – 24 Rally andSpeed events in 2015</i></p> <p><i>Lewis Innes – Racing, marshal training.</i></p> <p><i>Henry Williams – every SMRC meeting since 2001, GP, Le Mans, BTCC</i></p> <p><i>The following “can’t buy” experiences have been arranged:</i></p> <p><i>From Malcolm Wilson at M Sport (for two people)</i></p> <p><i>M Sport test day in Cumbria, ride in a rally car, visit top M Sport works.</i></p> <p><i>Gordon Shedden and Honda BTCC team: Day as a member of the Honda pit crew.</i></p> <p><i>From Alan McNish and Audi DTM team: Day as member of the pit crew.</i></p> <p><i>From McLaren: A tour of the McLaren Tech unit.</i></p>	<p>CLOSED</p> <p>21/06/2016</p>
Pre 2015#2	<p>Review the current state of road/navigational rallies and suggest how this might be improved</p> <p><i>2015 09 update: Still outstanding</i></p> <p><i>2015 11 update: Still outstanding</i></p> <p><i>2016 03 update: New coordinator David MacKintosh appointed at AGM.</i></p> <p><i>2016 05 update: Championship dates and regs published.</i></p> <p><i>Concentrate on reviving the SACC navi championship, first.</i></p>	<p>Dave MacKintosh</p>



1506/05	<p>All clubs to forward dates for 2016 for publication in calendar</p> <p><i>2015 09 update: This is an ongoing action.</i></p> <p><i>2016 03 update: This is an ongoing action.</i></p>	All clubs
1506/06	<p>All clubs to review the Key Information listed on the SACC website and advise SACC Secretary of any changes required</p> <p><i>2015 09 update: 15 clubs (listed in the Secretaries report) have not updated since 2011</i></p> <p><i>2015 11 update: 13 clubs (listed in the Secretaries report) have not updated since 2011</i></p> <p><i>2016 03 update: ongoing</i></p> <p><i>2016 05 update: Now only 12 clubs not updated since 2011, because one has been wound up. One new form received since March (Grampian AC).</i></p>	All clubs
1511/09	<p>CSO policy – need an MSA approved version to fit Scotland, rather than asking every club to develop its own. Take it back to Simon Blunt (or Jonathan Day?)</p> <p><i>2016 03 update: Ongoing action</i></p> <p><i>2016 06 update: Jonathan Day is revising policy, clubs should treat it as on hold.</i></p>	Peter Weall
1603/07	<p>Develop and communicate a series of actions and challenges for clubs to get involved in delivering the SMS strategy.</p> <p><i>2016 05 update: Published. Closed</i></p>	Rory Bryan <i>CLOSED</i> 21.6.2016†
1603/08a	<p>Consider using some of the GoMo funding for 2016 Royal Highland Show. Apply for space, see what is available, decide if worthwhile.</p> <p><i>2016 05 update: Too expensive, decided against. CLOSED</i></p>	Alison Clark <i>CLOSED</i> 30/05/16
1603/08b	<p>Consider using some of the GoMo funding to help Aberdeen DMC meet cost of planned presence at a show in Buchan.</p> <p><i>2016 06 update: Decided against it, find another project instead. Closed</i></p>	Alison Clark <i>CLOSED</i> 21.6.2016†
1603/11a	David Law asks for one contact per discipline to supply news reports	Discipline coordinators
1606/01	Working group to look at marshal recruitment and retention	Colin McLatchie Mike How
1606/06	Recommend to MSA, via Regional Committee, that Scrutineers Bulletins should be emailed direct to competitors.	Lock Horsburgh
1606/11d	Establish whether we need a new Young Persons rep.	Peter Weall



1606/12f	Form a stage rally working group.	Rory Bryant